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8 October, 2020  

  

Peace River Regional District    Via mail: trish.morgan@prrd.bc.ca 

Box 810 

1981 Alaska Ave 

Dawson Creek, BC, V1G 4H8 

 

Trish Morgan, General Manager of Community Services 

  

RE: TAYLOR FIRE RESCUE – CIVIC ADRESSING SUPPORT  

  

Taylor Fire Rescue (TFR) responds to emergency calls for service within the Taylor Rural Fire 

Protection Area on behalf of the Peace River Regional District (PRRD) under agreement.  Civic 

addressing has always been an issue as there is currently no regularity requirements or bylaw 

specifically addressing this issue. 

 

As discussed at the Regional Fire Chief meeting on September 15th, TFR has had the same issue 

as others departments when responding to calls for service.  It is always difficult finding a civic 

address in the Rural Fire Protection Area and it is time that standardization was considered.  

Without this improvement, our response at time will be impeded at times. 

 

Taylor Fire Rescue supports moving forward on this venture where we feel a regional approach 

would be better received. 

  

Sincerely,   

  
Steve Byford, LAFC, CD  

Fire Chief  

District of Taylor  

Taylor Fire Rescue 
sbyford@districtoftaylor.com  
250-789-3392  
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